
From: Shania Sotelo <Shania.Sotelo@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 9:51 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Amy Henry <Amy.Henry@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: DPD Report  
  

Hello Steve, 
 
I am sending this email to report that the following employees from the Department of 
Planning and Development (DPD) accepted and received lunch from CoStar Group on Tuesday, 
October 3rd, 2023.  

• Nora Curry 
• Aja Bonner 
• Taylor Nesse 
• Mike Parella 
• Garrett Riou 
• Frank Kryzak 
• William Grams 
• Christopher Jang 
• Katharyn Hurd 
• Mark Roschen 
• Terrance Johnson 
• Dawveed Scully 
• Antionette Maxwell 
• Danielle Crider 
• Allen Doan 
• Amy Henry 
• Cora Williams 
• Danny Ortiz 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out. Thank you. 
 
Shania Sotelo 
Personnel Assistant 
City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) / Department of Housing (DOH) 
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